SPARVANBURG



Apr. 5th Awards Banquet & Officer Installation at the Piedmont Club





Apr. 7th Scavenger Hunt





Apr. 19th -22nd CSC Spring Convention at Myrtle Beach







http://www.geocities.com/Pipeline/6821

Since this is my last newsletter as president I would like to thank everyone for the support that you have given me during the past year. I had a wonderful board that spent a lot of their time and effort to making the club successful. I would particularly like to thank Mark and Carol McCall for revitalizing the racing program and getting us back on track. I'm looking forward to another great year for the Ski and Outing Club with Del Haynes as president for the coming year.

April 5th will be our annual installation of officers for next year so don't miss it. It will be the only time during the year that you get to see your fellow ski club members all dressed up. There will also be some special guests from Special Olympics attending.

The election of officers was conducted at the March membership meeting. The nominated slate of officers was elected. No recounts were requested and there were no hanging chads. The following people were elected:

President - Del Haynes Vice President - Taylor Bomar Treasurer - Roger Meadows Secretary - Doug Tinsley

It's not too late to sign up for the scavenger hunt on April 7 if you haven't done so yet. Sounds like a lot of members will be participating and good food will be served following the hunt. Don't miss it. You'd be surprised what Conni and her committee have put on the list to scavenge.

We enjoyed another great mini-social at Hannah Flanagan's in Hendersonville. Where does Alison find all these places? It was a true Irish pub with good beer (it wasn't green) and ethnic food.

Ski season is almost over and summertime is not far away. Don't forget there are many activities planned during the summer months so don't go into hibernation until winter.

7ed

April Membership Meeting Piedmont Club

Cocktails 6:30 Followed by Buffet Dinner

Awards & Installation of New Officers

\$30 to Sheila Haynes or Barbara Rogers by April 1

Sheila 864-592-0047

Barbara 864-578-0618

REMEMBER CLANCY'S ... WELL, NOW IT'S JACK'S!



Come join us on Wednesday, April 18 at 6:30 pm for dinner at Jack's. Located on the corner of Union & Henry Streets. New management, new look, and I assume a new menu!

There will be a sign up sheet at the Piedmont Club, or if you wish to attend, simply call or e-mail me.

Hope to see you there!

SCAVENGER HUNT 2001 IS ON!

I am so excited about this new game we're playing. As of this writing I have five teams with a total of twenty-three players. **Deadline** is **April 5** to join a team or make one of your own. Payment is also required by April 5.

Date: Saturday, April 7, 2001

Location: Meet at the **OLD** Ingles on Hwy 29 West near Applebee's

Time: 12 noon **prompt!** (or you could loose points)

Cost: \$7.00 per person – includes picnic dinner, beverages and prizes at conclusion of game.

Rules and instructions along with your list of items will be given out at Ingles (this is the beginning location).

Any questions contact Barbara Rogers, Pat Parker or me (Conni Harrell). Our phone numbers are on the back of the newsletter.

Lets Go Bowling!

The Spartanburg Ski and Outing Club is joining with the Spartanburg Newcomers Club for a "Scotch Doubles" bowling afternoon. The date is set for Saturday, May 19 at 4:00 PM. Afterwards we plan to go out to dinner. The restaurant and more information will be announced in the May newslwttwr. Let me know if you're interested or have any questions.

Conni 592-3405

GREER

HEATING & AIR CONDITIONING CO., INC.

JAKE GREER — LEE GREER
SPARTANBURG SC - 30 YEARS EXPERIENCE

LENNOX

RESIDENTIAL • COMMERCIAL HI-EFFICIENCY

HEAT PUMPS • GAS FURNACES

AIR CONDITIONING
SALES • SERVICE • INSTALLATION

WE SERVICE & REPAIR ALL BRANDS
24 HOUR EMERGENCY SERVICE
FINANCING AVAILABLE
STATE LICENSED • BONDED • INSURED









576-7000



This gift certificate is redeemable for \$20 off your first service call or \$100.00 off the purchase of a new heating and a/c system.



MAY 3 MEMBERSHIP MEETING 7:30 At the Arts Center

Bring a covered dish—one you bought or one you prepared—or one your mama prepared for you. No, it's not a church social. It's your chance to let your new board members know what you want them to plan for you next year. Where do you want to hike? What events would you like to attend? Where would you like to go for mini-socials? What sporting events would you like to attend? Plays? Other stuff? Bring new ideas with your covered dish. The club will furnish beverages, paper products, buns, condiments, and grilled boneless chicken breasts.

First Mini-Social Of This Year's Director!



Thought I'd help out the new mini-social director by getting the first one off and running. Let's go to HOPS again on Wednesday, May 16th. Hops is located on East Blackstock Road in Spartanburg (down the road from the Super K-Mart). Hops is known for it's special micro-brews and they have an excellent menu with a good variety available. If the weather is nice, we'll try for the patio seating.

Please sign up at April & May's meeting.

Aliso_

We had a great turnout at Hannah Flanigan's Sunday, March 18. Sixteen of us enjoyed each others company, and the food was quite good. It's great to see the mini-socials with good turnouts - makes me proud. As my year as mini-social director comes to an end, I would like to thank all those who helped make my job successful by coming out and participating. We have to eat, afterall - so why not do it with some of vour good friends!

I would be interested in knowing how the club members rated this year's socials - which were good, which were so-so, and if there were any real bombs. Please take a minute to review the socials from May - March of this past year and let me hear your voice. I will have a sheet at the Piedmont Club for you to rate the socials. If you are not attending the Piedmont Club on April 5 and wish to lend your opinion, feel free to e-mail me at KimballA@msn.com.

Thanks again for a great year!

May - EL MEXICANO RESTAURANTE June - HOPS July - HICKORY TAVERN August - Canyon's September - Sun King Chinese October - Hails Heinflereg November - GOONEY BIRDS SPORTS GRILLE December - ELLIS, AN AMERICAN BISTRO January - EL MOLCAJETE February - THE HARE & THE HOUND March - HANNAH FLANIGAN'S

Alison_

Just a reminder that the Skiliner (Crescent's newsletter) may be downloaded in ".PDF" (Adobe Acrobat) format from Crescent's Web site at http://www.rtpnet.org/~crescent/skiliner.htm. (You may also need to download the Adobe Acrobat reader program so you can view the newsletter.) When new issues are published a *limited* number of copies will be printed and made available at the monthly club meetings.

SPARTANBURG SKI & OUTING CLUB BOARD OF DIRECTORS 2000-2001

POSITION	NAME	HOME PHONE	WORK PHONE
PRESIDENT	TED MUELLER	592-3405	433-2220
PAST PRESIDENT	JOY BOBO	433-0802	
VICE PRESIDENT	DEL HAYNES	592-0047	
TREASURER	SHELIA HAYNES	592-0047	
SECRETARY	CHARLES DARLING	574-0376	
MEMBERSHIP	TED MUELLER	592-3405	433-2220
ADVERTISING	PAT PARKER	585-5585	433-2460
PUBLICITY	MARCY CASSADY	585-1718	596-3114
FUNDRAISING	BRYAN BOBO	433-0802	433-8640
NEWSLETTER	TAYLOR BOMAR	576-3776	574-7245 x105
PROGRAMS	BARBARA ROGERS	578-0618	
SOCIAL	ALISON KIMBALL	814-5372	503-5688
DAY TRIPS	JOY BOBOs	433-0802	
CRESCENT OVERNIGHT	CAROL McCALL	828-859-5500	
OVERNIGHT TRIPS	MIKE ROGERS	578-0618	848-6514
RACING	MARK McCALL	828-859-5500	828-859-5839
SCRAPBOOK	DOUG TINSLEY	587-2466	
SPECIAL EVENTS	CONNI HARRELL	592-3405	
	HERB LINDSAY	576-0322	

SPARTANBURG SKI & OUTING CLUB PO BOX 2864 SPARTANBURG, SC 29304

